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Due to apparent inconsistencies of billing, an investigation into the IDS accounts 

was launched. Certain clarities were required on a number of the accounts and 
although the IDS response to our queries were less than prompt, it appears that 

their billing is legitimate. 

Some areas queried included: 

& Flight costs - inconsistencies in flight costs were often due to the 

rapped changes in programme required by our Operations. 

Sound System costs - these varied depending on the size of venue 

(number of speakers required / employees) 
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